
03/23/2025 

Mr. Terrence McCracken 

Secretary to the Authority 

295 Main Street #350 

Buffalo NY, 14203 

Dear Sir, 

Mark J Wesolowski 

(716) 698-1378 I mrmmweso@aol.com

13755 Henskee Road, Alden NY, 14004

This letter is to inform the Erie County Water Authority, that I am tendering my resignation. My 

last day of employment will be April 25, 2025 at 1530 hrs. 

I would like to wish my colleagues all the best in the future. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Mark J Wesolowski 

C-15


